

October 30, 2024

Representative Wonda Johnson Members, Indian Affairs Interim Committee 411 S Capitol St Santa Fe, NM 87501

Dear Chair Johnson and Members of the Committee,

The League of Women Voters has a longtime commitment to redistricting reform, both in New Mexico and nationally. The proposed Joint Resolution is consistent with our position as reflected in the attached statement and we urge you to endorse it.

Thank you for considering our request.

Respectfully,

Hannah Burling Co-President

Hunk Bouley